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South Harringay  School  

Friday 11 October 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
 
Art Competition  
 
This October, we would love for our children to create their own polka dot 
pumpkin inspired by the Japanese artist Yayoi Kusama. The pumpkin can be: 2D 
or 3D; of any colour; and can be made using any material 
(clay, paint, cardboard, collage), but it must be DOTTY! 
Please give your pumpkin to the school office by 
Wednesday 23rd October, making sure that your child 
writes their full name and class on the back or bottom of 
their artwork. A winning pumpkin will be selected from 
each year group and we are aiming to display all 
pumpkins in a specially created South Harringay pumpkin 
patch. Look out for photos on our school website!  
 
 
 
KS1 Reading Competition 
 
As part of our Travelling Book Fair reading competition for KS1, children had to 
make either a reading den or an illustrated story. All the entries 
were fantastic- a real pleasure to watch or read! Thank you to all 
who entered. The winners are Victor and Seren (Year 1), 
Charlotte and Shay (Year 2) 
 
 
Harvest  

 

As this week is the usual week for celebrating harvest festival, 
we want to start our first food bank drive for this year. We 
would be grateful if you could donate one or more of the 
following items by Friday, 18th October. Please drop them into 
the collection tubs in our reception area.  

  

 
 

NB: Please make sure all food is unopened, non-perishable, in date, and undamaged.   

We thank you in advance for your donations. 

Pasta sauces 

Tinned food 

Sugar 

Fruit juice 

Pasta 

Instant mash potato 

Tinned vegetables 

Baked beans 

  

Tinned meat/fish 

Tinned pudding 

Breakfast cereal 

Long life milk 

Tea bags 

Tinned rice pudding 

Biscuits 

Rice 

  

School Dinners 
 
This week, we have had our 
first group of parents from 
Years 4, 5 and 6 come in to 
taste our school dinners.  Next 
week, we will have our second 
group of parents from Years 1, 
2 and 3 to do the same.  Don’t 
worry if you haven’t had a 
chance to try our lunches yet!  
The next opportunity is sched-
uled for after the half term 
week and there will be more 
opportunities over the course 
of the school year. Do look out 
for the letter which will inform 
you of specific days for each 
year group.  

Windows 
 
Most of the scaffolding 
has been removed from the 
Junior building now, leaving 
our fabulous new windows 
with a chance to shine! Infant 
parents/carers will have no-
ticed even more scaffolding 
erected around the Infant 
building. The first windows 
have been installed; windows 
in the classrooms are due to 
start next week. We have had 
to change the entrance and 
exit arrangements for Infants. 
We really appreciate your pa-
tience with these changing 
arrangements and will endeav-
or to keep you updated. 

https://www.google.com/search?sca_esv=4dbd1c17396be272&q=yayoi+kusama&udm=2&fbs=AEQNm0Aa4sjWe7Rqy32pFwRj0UkWd8nbOJfsBGGB5IQQO6L3J_86uWOeqwdnV0yaSF-x2jon2iao6KWCaVjfn7ahz_sfz4kQc-hbvsXJ2gNx0RnV2nl305mvoek0YK94ylYY2a4b3Q-OEwW5lKppi2wujywZWmdIJVp8wrsv_g-eh5sW


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
FREE GIRLS FOOTBALL 

 
Rose Sports Academy are now running a girls only football group for year 3-6 girls at 
our Saturday football club between 10.00 and 12.00 FREE OF CHARGE. We would 

love to have some of our South Harringay students attend these sessions which will be 
taught by coaches who the students will already know from their PE lessons at school. 
If you would like your daughter to attend, please book through the Rose Sports Acade-

my app or contact Adam on 07763655743 / adam@rosesportsacademy.com" 

Sports 
 
 

Girls Football - 27/09/24 
 

Our year 5/6 girls football team travelled to St Thomas Moore to take part in the Haringey 
6-a-side tournament. The girls did brilliantly and were very unlucky not to get to the knock-
out stages having not lost or conceded a goal. Unfortunately we had too many draws which 
sent us out and back to school. A great experience and learning curve for the team, especial-

ly for the year 5s who hopefully can go one better next year by winning the tournament. 
Well done Sofi, Nahla, Eva, Celeste, Tuppy and Alice 



 

Friends of South Harringay News  
 

Coming up! 

 

Year 2 movie night - Tues 22nd October  

Screening Secret Life Of Pets 2, 3.20pm - 5pm in the Infant Hall. Tickets are £3.50 including a 
snack and drink. Available to buy on classlist now. Everyone must have a ticket. Free ones are 

available on classlist too. Extra donations are always welcome. 

 

Halloween Bake Sale - Thursday 24 October in Junior and Infant playgrounds after school. 

Homemade or shop-bought bakes, biscuits and sweet treats to be dropped off at reception on the 
morning of 24th Oct. Please remember to label containers with your name. No nuts, sesame or 

meat products please. 

 

This time we will also be selling second hand uniform. Dresses, trousers and jumper donations (washed 
and in good condition) can be dropped at reception from today.  

 

Pub quiz 18+ only - Friday 22nd November, 7:30pm - 10pm in the room above the swimming pool  

Make your own team of 6 or be allocated a team on arrival. Tickets are available now on classlist 
for £5 each. Last year it was a very close competition. Will you be crowned eggheads of the 

year?! Booze, soft drinks and snacks will be available to buy!  

 

 

Can you help? 

Thanks to all our parent volunteers who make these events happen. You're heroes. If you can support us 
please email psa@friendsofsouthharringay.org 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Our mathletes for this week: Sami (5 Magnolia) 2190 points  

Our mathletes for last week: Milana (3 Willow)  4390 points  

                         

 Our mathlete class for this week:  5 Magnolia 

Our mathlete class last week:  2 Ash 

  

  


